Dear Friend,

I’m writing about the upcoming Brookline town elections. 

I’m enthusiastically supporting Carolyn Thall for School Committee, and hope you will, too.

Carolyn is a long-time PSB parent and community advocate, focused on ensuring our public schools maintain academic excellence and meet all students’ needs. She’s also a realist and critical thinker. She’s extremely knowledgeable about the School Department budget, and willing to ask the right questions about spending decisions and priorities.

You can read much more about Carolyn on her website: https://www.carolynthall.com. 

This School Committee race will be competitive, and we need to help get Carolyn elected!


Election Day is May 7th. 

Mail-in ballots: If you requested and received a mail-in ballot, return it asap via USPS or to a drop box at the Coolidge Corner Library, Town Hall, or Putterham Library.

Early Voting - Anyone can vote at any location:
Saturday, April 27th 10am to 4pm
Sunday, April 28th 10am to 4pm
· Coolidge Corner Library
· Town Hall
· Putterham Library

Town Hall: Monday-Thursday, April 29-May 2nd 8am-5pm and Friday, May 3rd 8am-12:30pm







